
From: Abe Oudshoorn  
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 10:07 AM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program: Public Transit Stream Intake 3 
 
To the Civic Works Committee, 
 
In the list of considered projects for this Jan 11th item I couldn't help but notice "Renewal of aging 
boulevard bike paths along transit routes such as Wonderland Road and Adelaide Street." I ride these 
routes regularly and I just wanted to impress how important this is. I end up just taking the road if traffic 
is not too bad because the surfaces are so poor and the transitions at intersections are bad or non-
existent. 
 
This will be a valuable investment and I hope it is supported. 
 
This letter may be included in the public agenda. 
 
 
--  
Abe Oudshoorn, RN, PhD 
Associate Professor 
Arthur Labatt Family Chair in Nursing Leadership in Health Equity 
Arthur Labatt Family School of Nursing 
Room 2304, FIMS & Nursing Building 
Western University 
London, ON, N6A 5B9 
Managing Editor, International Journal on Homelessness 
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